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   You will remember that almost a year ago Redrow and the St Fagans Trust applied for
planning permission to build 630 homes on land either side of 
Llantrisant
Road at its junction with 
Heol
Isaf
Radyr
.

  

   An amendment to the application has now been submitted to the council.  You can read the
letter detailing the amendments  here or you can visit the council website  to view all the
documents relating to the application.

  

   If you want to submit an objection or comment then please do so as soon as possible in
writing to 

  

   Development Management,

  

   Room 201,

  

   County Hall,

  

   Atlantic Wharf,

  

   Cardiff

  

   CF10 4UW
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http://www.danescourt.org.uk/images/stories/redrowplanning.pdf
http://planning.cardiff.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&amp;keyVal=_CARDIFF_DCAPR_109712
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   or via email to developmentmanagement@cardiff.gov.uk  quoting 14/02157/MJR
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mailto:developmentmanagement@cardiff.gov.uk?subject=Planning%20Application%2014%2F02157%2FMJR%20

